NCNH 2021 Fall CONFERENCE

Z00OMing for ROSES

Hosted By Sierra Foothills Rose Society

July 14, 2021
Hello Rose Lover,

We would like to invite you, your society’s members to the FREE NCNH 2021 ZOOMing for ROSES
District Conference. This Virtual Conference is being held on Zoom with portions Live Streamed on the
Sierra Foothills Rose Society’s YouTube channel and Facebook, so that you may invite others to attend
the Virtual Conference.

There will be Program Speakers, a Virtual Rose Show, tours of Rose Gardens and the required District
Business Meeting including District Awards and Installation of officers.

What would a District Conference be without one of its best features, that being a Social Hour. At the
end of each day time is set aside for Conference attendees to socialize.

More information to follow about electronic submittal of Virtual Rose Show entries.

Your gift of time is the greatest gift of all. | look forward to seeing each of you, members of your Rose
Society and others at this event.

Sincerely,
Garry Chin, President
Sierra Foothills Rose Society

Attachments:

Zooming for Roses Flyer

Program Highlights

Virtual Rose Show Rules & Classes
Virtual Rose Show Tips





